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Highlights from January 
Important Dates 
 
President’s Day 
February 15th- Closed 
 
Heart & Soul 
February 1st, 8th, 22th 
 
Music W/ Maggie 
February 2nd, 16th 
 
JuanCarlos 
February 1st, 3rd, 8th, 10th, 
17th, 22nd, 24th 
 
Dance W/ Joni 
February  12th, 26th 

Horticultural Therapy with Sarah! 
 

ADS Staff received their first 
round of COVID-19 

vaccinations 
 

Donations from UTA 



 
 
 
 
 

Highlights from January 
cont. 
 
 
At the beginning of January, the ADS staff was able to 
secure an appointment to get our first round of 
COVID-19 vaccinations. We are anticipating getting 
the second does within the first week of February.  
 Our director Sarah Scott with her many time 
constraints has offered to provide two horticultural 
therapy groups a month with our clients. This is just 
one of her many talents that she shares with us and we 
are so happy she does. 
 We have more exciting news! JuanCarlos has 
offered to volunteer his time and talents and provide 
groups for our clients twice a week over Zoom. We 
love his energy and enthusiasm that he shares with our 
clients. Here is a little information from his website 
that will help you get to know him. Juan Carlos 
Claudio is the Co-founder and COO of Minding 
Motion for Graceful Aging™, Founder and Co-
director of GREY MATTERS: Dance for Parkinson's- 
Utah the first program of its kind in Utah, Outreach 
Director for the Ririe-Woodbury Dance Company and 
Fitness Instructor at Huntsman Cancer Institute 
Wellness and Rehabilitation Center. He has been 
educating audiences on the importance of healthy 
bodies and creative minds to all ages for over twenty 
years. Juan Carlos obtained his Master of Fine Arts 
degree from the University of Utah, Department of 
Modern Dance where he held the position of Assistant 
Professor in the Department of Modern Dance and the 
Office of Undergraduate Studies from 2009-2016. 
 We are grateful for our regular performers and 
volunteers as well who have been sharing their talents 
and time with us as well. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Director’s Message to Clients & Caregivers 
Adult Day Services (ADS) 
February 2020 
 

Many thanks to all who have responded positively to our COVID-19 protocols and efforts to keep ADS families safe 
during this season of disease variants and confinement to indoors. Our staff have received their first vaccination shots 
and will be getting their next round in early February (fingers crossed!) More importantly, adults over 70 should be able 
to get their first shots by the end of the month, and some have already been lucky enough to be in the first round. I will 
pass along every bit of information I get via email, so please make sure that our administrative team has a current email 
address for you. Please also check daily the website for Salt Lake County Health Department 
(https://slco.org/health/COVID-19/vaccine/ ) for updates. If you have not registered an email address with the 
department, this would be strongly encouraged, though not a failsafe way of receiving timely information from them. 
Suffice it to say, there have been many flaws in the vaccination rollout so far, here and around the country. 

Next, there have been inquiries regarding whether we, at Neighborhood House, will be offering a vaccination clinic on 
site. I have reached out to a contact at Salt Lake County Health Department and am waiting for a response to this 
question – as nobody wants this more than we do! When I receive an answer, I will forward that information by email 
and/or a note home with attending clients.  

Otherwise, we at ADS have enjoyed the company of those who join us every day, and that figure is increasing weekly! 
Depending on vaccinations in our local community, we hope to be sending out the vans in the coming months, 
lengthening our operating hours, and accepting larger groups– though the timeline remains blurry at the moment.  

In the meantime, our Family Support Center is available to provide referrals and resources for families or individuals in 
need, and my door is always open as well. Please reach out with questions or concerns. 

All best wishes for a Happy Valentine’s Day, from all of us here at ADS. 

 

 
SARAH SCOTT, MS, MBA 
Adult Program Director 
801-363-4589, Ext. 121 
1050 W 500 S, SLC, UT 84104 
sarah@nhutah.org  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


